
“  

“It is inherently deceptive for an auto dealer to represent that its vehicles have passed
a rigorous inspection, while failing to take even the most basic step of checking the
vehicle's safety recall status in order to identify known safety defects that have
triggered a federal safety recall, and ensuring that the safety recall repairs have been
performed, prior to selling the vehicle to a consumer.”
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